## BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO

## NEWSLETTER

MAY 7, 1974

Attention all members, the meeting scheduled for Monday, May 13th, has been rescheduled for Saturday, May 11th. Reasons as follows. This will be our last meeting before our rally, and we need a good attendance. Should the meeting get lengthy, at least we won't have to awaken early Sunday morning. Let's everyone try, and attend this first meeting at the Todd's home, and repay one oftheir many visits.

We will leave Great Eastern Shopping Center at 6:30 P.M., Saturday May 11th. The meeting will start at regular time (8 P.M.). Distance is 55 miles. Enclosed are the directions to Mike and Jean's house should you not be able to leave with the group.

If any of you, have anything for the goody bag, bring it to the meeting. Also you might try your local dealers to see if they would like to donate anything for door prizes.

For those of you that did not attend last meeting, I have taken upon my self to head a contest for all interested members. There will be awards given to winners of each. 1.) Most miles, the member accumulating the most miles during the contest. You must call or send me your odometer reading to enter. 2) Most events, the member attending the most events during the contest will be a winner. 30 Most states, the member attending the most states, and verifying it by sending me a post card from each state you attend. Lets get active and enter.

The Mini Rally, at Coldwater, Michigan was well attended by our club. There were not any trophy's or prizes given, but we had a real nice get together.

EVENTS: (OF COURSE) Nay:31, June 1 & 2 2nd Annual Midwest BMW Rally, Pirolli Park, Petersburg, Michigan.

July 12-14, 2nd Annual BMWMOA National Rally, Table Rock State Park, South Carolina.

Aug. 16-18, Four Winds Rally, Shangri-La Campgroung, Jamestown, Penna.

Now that you know what weekends are open, how about someone planning something different for the club to do. We have the machines to go, lets find the places to go to.

I would like to memtion this newsletter is being sent to several different prospective members, and we sure would like to see all of them at the meeting.

Please try to make this meeting, as you will not have to rise early, and we need the attendance to clear up last minute things for the rally.

Hope to see all of you there.

Without your suport we're not a thing,

LIZ SMITH, Secretary